
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Congratulations to everyone for an amazing week here at                                          
              Lower Farm Academy.               

 Lower Farm Weekly 

      

Value Awards 

 

Well done to those who have particularly stood out 
for  displaying our school values this week.  

 
 

            

 
 

Beech                                  
Aria  Resilience                                                                                                       

Birch                         
Adley All school values                                                                                                                              

Cherry                                         
Noor  Care                                                                                                                                                                                      

Chestnut                          
Aurora Resilience, Integrity and Achievement                                                                                                        
                                                                                    

Elder                                  
Xander Care & Integrity                                                                                                                     

Elm                  
Isla  Integrity & Resilience                                                                                                         

Hazel                                   
Jackson Care, Collaboration & Integrity                                                                                                                               

Holly                             
Cole  Respect & Resilience                                                       

Oak                                         
Lochie Resilience & Achievement                                   
                      

   Friday 23rd February 2024  

    Attendance                                                                                             

For week beginning                  

19th February 2024 

 

 

 

 

                                     
 

 

 

Beech Class   96.5%                               
Birch Class   100%                            
Cherry Class:   89.0%                                  
Chestnut Class:  96.3%                                   
Elder Class:    93.1%                                  
Elm Class:      94.0%                                  
Hazel Class    97.9%                                    
Holly          98.1%                                   
Oak     95.0%   

Congratulations to those classes 
that have reached an  attendance of 
97% or above.  It would be great 
to see every class reach 97% next 
week.       

Friday 1st March 2024 
Non-Uniform Day for Easter Egg Donation  
Children are invited to wear non-uniform day in     

exchange for an Easter Egg donation for the PTA  
Easter bingo.  







 

  

 

 Reception – Forest School  
 
This week in Reception Forest School we celebrated ‘For the of Mud! We 
couldn’t have given the children the priceless experience of exploring without 
the wonderful donation for their new water proof jackets from our PTA Team. 
We cannot thank you enough and I think it’s safe to say the smiles and  
laughter from our children is definitely proof the funds were well spent. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

World Book Day 2024! 
Thursday 7th March 

 
 

We are happy to announce that we will 
be celebrating World Book Day at Low-
er Farm Academy on  Thursday 7th 
March.  

 
We invite children to dress up as their 
favourite book character (please make 
sure the clothes are appropriate and 
children can talk about the             
character) or alternatively in their 
pyjamas as a ‘bed and book 
theme’. 
   

We would also like children to bring in their favourite book as 
we will be sharing this with their friends later in the day.   
 
The children will be celebrating ‘all things reading’ during the 
day with exciting activities such as live zoom meetings with 
Helen Stephens (Key stage 1) and Micheal Rosen (Key stage 
2). We would also like to invite you to come and share a book 
with your child and their friends in the classroom. We will 
open the doors from 2.30pm where you are welcome to come 
and read with your child, feel free to bring a favourite book 
from home. We can’t wait to celebrate reading            
together!   
 

 

 

 

 

 





 

  

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Friday 1st March: Non-uniform day – Easter Egg donation for 
Easter bingo 
Thursday 7th March: World Book Day - see details on         
separate page below  
Friday 8th March: Year 2 Mothers’ Day 14:00 - 15:00  
Thursday 14th March: Parent/Carer Share Event 14:30 
Friday 15th March: Red Nose Day-details to follow 
Thursday 21st March: Easter Bingo and Raffle 
Friday 22nd March: School closes at 13:30 for Easter         
holidays 
 

Easter Holidays: Monday 25th March – Friday 5th April  
Monday 8th April: Staff Inset Day – School closed 
 

Tuesday 9th April: School opens for summer term 
Monday 6th May: Bank Holiday 
Friday 17th May:  Parent/Carer Share Event 14:30 
Friday 24th May: Non-uniform day – bottle donation 
Friday 24th May: Year 1 Pirate Tea Party - Children in non-
uniform or pirate costume.  Year 1 parents invited at 14:00 
until home time.  
 

Half Term: Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 
 

Friday 7th June: Non -uniform – gift donation 
Friday 14th June: Year 3 Fathers’ Day  14:00 — 15:00 
Saturday 29th June: Summer fayre – sports day 
Monday 8th July: Parent/Carer Share Event 14:30 
Wednesday 10th July: Transition Day 
Thursday 18th July: School closes at 13:30 for summer        
holidays 






